
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Week beginning Monday 21 June, 2021. Enjoy the 
July holiday break. 

                      SEMESTER  ONE – final week 

Our final week of this Semester will continue with our 

staff being involved in high levels of continued professional learning. 

Dubbo School of Distance Education is generously hosting and sharing their practice at 
the 4C Network Days on 21 and 22 June 2021.  

Oatley Public School were asked to present at this 4C Transformative Learning 
Travelling in Transformation.  How do we know we are transforming? Assessment, 
measurement, evaluation and telling the story. 

A team of four staff Mrs Rozmeta. Mrs Lee, Mrs Edwards and myself will be 

presenting our learning journey of 4Cs at this network event, developing further 

networks and being engaged in more professional learning to bring back to our 

school community. 

Throughout the week the teachers will also be involved in collaboratively planning for 

Term 3 teacher/student learning programs. This is a very rich opportunity where the 

expertise of teachers develop ideas and assessment practices to ensure consistent 

delivery of curriculum to our students. 

It has been a very exciting term of resettling into routines again and reflecting upon 

not having interruptions to our students learning. Our involvement with other schools’ 

state wide and locally have provided enormous opportunities of sharing our 

practices. I am very proud of our teachers and extremely proud of our students. 

Semester 1 Reports will be coming home on Thursday this week. I am particularly 

excited about the student reflection component on each child’s report. It captures the 

essence of their learning. 

Check out our latest 4CTV on INFLUENCE: shows initiative and responsibility. 

Our Term 2 finishes on Friday 25 June 2021 and for students resumes on Tuesday 13 July 

2021. 

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

Principal 


